Announcement: December NFI Meeting Is Cancelled
Since the NFI Convention is being held Dec 7th -9th, we will NOT have an Intergroup meeting in December. Anyone holding a group donation for NFI can either bring it with them to the Convention or mail to: New Freedom Intergroup, P.O. Box 550842, Jacksonville, Fl 32255-0842
In Loving Service,
Nancy K, NFI Treasurer
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Jasmine,
Under the section, “Trusted Servants & Committee Chairs” (2nd pg of the newsletter) can you please add the new email address for questions or concerns pertaining to the--
NFI Treasury: nfitreasury@gmail.com
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